
A BIG thank you!

As you all received our video update last month regarding our new ministry, (if you 
haven’t viewed it please go here: https://youtu.be/8OcFZ98FXF4) we want to thank 
you so much for the encouraging words and wonderful kindness shown by many of 
you. This is EASILY the hardest thing we’ve ever done.  We are excited about what 
God has planned for us next and for His work here in Taiwan.  As we prepare to 
make this ministry transition we ask that you continue to pray about so many things.

XinYing Bilingual Baptist Church


Please continue to pray for this group of believers!  We 
are excited to say that we saw one young lady named 
Bella saved in April and she was then baptized along 
with two others!  Please pray for their spiritual growth 
(Bella, Jacob, Bethany) God is continuing to use this 
church for His glory.  They need our continued prayer 
and support.  Please pray for them as we leave them on 
their own.  I know that if they continue to love each other 
and love the Lord’s work they will thrive!


Ryan Chen’s Ordination

For the past 8 years Ryan has been preparing for this 
time.  He has met regularly with David to study and learn.  
He has much to learn still that only experience in ministry 
can teach him.  We are excited because on May 28th he 
will present his testimony, ministry burden, and doctrinal 
statement to a group of pastors and missionaries.  God 
willing, on May 30th he will be installed as pastor of the 
XinYing Bilingual Baptist Church!  We are so excited for him.  Please, please pray 
as he continues to prepare for his interview.  Please pray for his family and his 
work.  There are many ways that he could easily be discouraged.  Please pray that 
he will remain in the Lord’s strength and that people will support him.

Answered Prayers for our move and ministry.

As we prepare to transition to God’s new ministry for us, we were asking God to 
help us sell our goods, and provide for our many needs.  The day after we made 
the decision and announced it to you all, we received communication from a family 
moving to Taiwan in the summer to be bi-vocational missionaries.  They also have 4 
kids (2 boys and 2 girls) and God has used them to take care of this great need we 
had, and to really help confirm that we are following God’s will.  It is an amazing 
thing to experience.  God is continuing to take care of us.  We are planning on 
transitioning back to the States to begin ministry there this summer.  This requires 
much funds as we move, and as we help the church here in XinYing with many 
items purchased for continued ministry.  For whatever reason, there are some 
churches that just “cut-off” a missionary when God changes their ministry.  We 
humbly ask that you not do that and ask that you continue to support us through 
August.  God willing we will be settled into our new ministry by then. Please pray for 
our kids as we make this transition.  We will continue to keep you up-to-date on 
things here in Taiwan because you have had and continue to have a tremendous 
impact here!  We thank God for each of you.

Thank you for your love, prayers, and support.  Keep going GREEN!


David, Cherie, Davey, Josiah, Charis, Cana
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